
GAZETTE
TOLEDIAN OCTOBEREDITION

                      As we bid farewell to the golden leaves and he cozy sweaters, we welcome
                      the arrival of November and the holiday season just around the corner. October
                      has been a n eventful month, and we are excited to share some highlights and
                      updates with you in this end-of-month newsletter.
 
                      Your support and engagement continue to make a significant impact, and we
are grateful for your involvement in our shared mission of providing great support for our
students.

Celebrating Student Success:
We ended our first quarter and we are encouraged of the achievements met by students. It is
great to see our students demonstrating dedication and commitment towards their academics.
Their success is a testament to their hard work and the support they receive at home and in our
school. On Friday November 3 at 8:15am we will recognize our students who have achieved
honor roll. (Grades 3 - 8)

Parent-Teacher Conferences:
Parent-teacher conferences took place this month, providing an invaluable opportunity for
parents and teachers to discuss student progress, goals, and any concerns. We appreciate your
active involvement in your child’s education. 

we are incredibly grateful for the support, dedication, and enthusiasm of our students, parents,
teachers, and staff. Together, we create a warm and nurturing environment for our students to
thrive. 

As we step into November, we look forward to another month of learning, growth, and
community involvement. Thank you for being a part of our Toledo Junior Academy family. Please
know if you have any questions or would like to get more involved, please don't hesitate to
contact us. (Tel: 419-841-0082 or email: secretary@toledojunioracademy.org)

Shaun Lazarus, MA
Principal



              This past month our 6 -

8 grade students continued with

outdoor learning and they have

taken their science class into the

outdoors and dug up worms from

our campus ground and was able

to learn and bring their specimens

intot he classroom where learning

continued. 

A special thanks to Rohr Fish Inc.

for they specimens they have

sponsored for our class

assignment!

6-8 GRADE
SCIENCE & OUTDOOR

 LEARNING

For More Information
Tel: 419-841-0082
Email:
Secretary@toledojunioracademy.org



FIELD TRIP  KINDER - GRADE 2
K-2 - Gus Brothers

Pumpkin Patch

Toledo Imagination Station 
field trip grades 3- 8



After our unannounced fire drill last Thursday, the Toledo Fire
Department kindly took some time to show our K–2 students the

fire engine. Additionally, they discussed how they load the fire
truck and get ready for a rescue. One of the firefighters even
dressed in uniform to demonstrate how quickly they need to

prepare for a scene. We would like to express our gratitude to the
Toledo Fire Department Heroes for their tireless efforts in

keeping us safe!



Kindergarten Forest Program
Outdoor Learning Program for Grades 1 – 8

STEAM: Lego Club – Grades K – 4
Lego Robotics – Grades 5 – 8

Music & Art
MAP Testing

Community Services

For more information contact:
Toledo Junior Academy

4609 W Sylvania Avenue
Toledo, OH 43623
Tel: 419-841-0082

email: secretary@toledojunioracademy.org

Educating
for Life and

Eternity

Toledo Junior Academy is a private Christian 
academy on Sylvania Avenue, Toledo, providing a

quality education for over 103 years! We are nestled
in nature, giving us the ideal opportunity to offer 

our outdoor learning programs for K-8 Students. It is
our desire to honor God in all we do. Students, who

seek academic excellence will become leaders in
their communities and witnesses of who God is and

what life can be like through Him..

Fully accredited academy providing academic excellence.
Small class sizes with personal student attention.



Nov 3 - Muffins for Mom

Nov 10 - Picture Day

Nov 16 - Students Thanksgiving
                       Dinner

Nov 20 - 24 Thanksgiving Break
                   No School

Dec 3 - Christmas Program 
           School Day All student to
           attend!

Dec 18 - Jan 2 Christmas Break

School resumes Jan 3, 2024 

Dates to 
Remember

For I know the plans i have for
you, declares the Lord, plans for
welfare and not for evil, to give

you a future and a hope."

Jeremiah 29:11

November 3, 2023
7:30am - 8:00 am

We look forwrad to seeing all
our Moms!

Recognition of
students academic
achievement for the

1st Quarter!

November 3, 2023
at 8:15am

immediately after
Muffins for Mom


